
  

 

Franchot Marks More Than 3 
Million State Tax Returns Processed 

More than $2.34 billion in refunds issued to 2.14 
million Maryland taxpayers; Average return is about 

$1,100 

ANNAPOLIS, Md. (July 18, 2022) - Comptroller Peter Franchot announced 
today that his agency has processed more than three million state individual income 
tax returns for the 2021 tax year, with more than 2.78 million, or 93 percent of 
returns, filed electronically. So far, more than $2.34 billion in refunds has been 
returned to 2.14 million Maryland taxpayers. The average refund check is about 
$1,100. 

“Many Marylanders continue to endure the economic impact of the pandemic, as 
well as the current rise in inflation and gas prices. We are focused on getting 
refunds back into the pockets of hard-working taxpayers as soon as possible,” 
Comptroller Peter Franchot said. “Taxpayers typically receive their refunds in less 
than three business days and we know families are counting on these refunds to 
pay for food, housing and medical bills.” 

The Comptroller has 12 branch offices throughout the state that help taxpayers 
file electronically. Agency employees at the satellite locations, and via the toll-free 
Taxpayer Services phone number, provide free state tax preparation assistance if 
their federal tax returns are complete. 

Filers can contact Taxpayer Services at 410-260-7980 from Central Maryland, or 1-
800-MD-TAXES (1-800-638-2937) from elsewhere. Tax assistance is available 
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. You also can e-mail your tax 
questions to taxhelp@comp.state.md.us. For bilingual services, call 1-800-
MDTAXES. 

MEDIA CONTACTS:  Susan O'Brien -  sobrien@marylandtaxes.gov 
                                        Alan Brody - abrody@marylandtaxes.gov  

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftaxes.marylandtaxes.com%2FResource_Library%2FTaxpayer_Assistance%2FContact_Information%2FLocal_Offices_and_Directions.shtml%3Futm_medium%3Demail%26utm_source%3Dgovdelivery&data=05%7C01%7CMOPREY%40marylandtaxes.gov%7C04a89e5ae9a74cec036808da68cab4cc%7C4175adb602d24b79bb6cefc714800747%7C0%7C0%7C637937517088718417%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NOfzLo%2BNrZ5Xjcj3mBwIaNH5F%2ByUINzAX27jsSeWsSA%3D&reserved=0
mailto:taxhelp@comp.state.md.us
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Stay connected with the Comptroller of Maryland: 

 

 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FComptrollerofMaryland%3Futm_medium%3Demail%26utm_source%3Dgovdelivery&data=05%7C01%7CMOPREY%40marylandtaxes.gov%7C04a89e5ae9a74cec036808da68cab4cc%7C4175adb602d24b79bb6cefc714800747%7C0%7C0%7C637937517088718417%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=deFbL69BD595IU4FoSDq12zxV0wvouwEs0jrPaohiq0%3D&reserved=0
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